
 

 

APPLICATION FOR KENNEDY CATHOLIC 

MEAGAN E. SMITH MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 2015 

 
The Meagan E. Smith Memorial Scholarship was established in loving memory of Meagan 

Elizabeth Smith, 2012 Kennedy Catholic alumnae. Funds for this scholarship are made 

possible through the generosity of the Smith family and friends. Each May, one returning 

Kennedy Catholic young man and one returning Kennedy Catholic young woman (current 

freshman, sophomore, or junior) will be awarded $1000 to be applied to his and her tuition 

for the following school year. Awards are based on leadership, school and community 

involvement and academic standing. To be considered for this award, applications should 

be turned into the Advancement Office no later than September 18, 2015.  

 
 

CURRENT GRADE:  

 

STUDENT NAME:  

 

PHONE:  

 

EMAIL:  

 

Students please respond to each of the following questions in a thoughtful 

manner. (Answers must be attached to this application.)  

1) Tell us about your community involvement, your participation in music and 

sports, and your academic interests and standing. 

2) Why is attending Kennedy Catholic High School important to you? 

3) What are your long term goals after high school? 


